SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB ‘

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

JULY 14, 1971
ATTENDEES: AL LIGRANI GENE LINDQUIST
ROSE HAGER FRANK MORGAN
MART IN GRACEY ROY ILES-
HAL NEELY DON KIRK

BOB SCOTT HARRY JENNINGS
MINUTES:

Al Ligrani reported on Community Service preliminary budget. Al
will investigate and make a final recommendation on July 28th.

It was moved and seconded that $250.00 be allocated for gﬁgﬁBayshore
YMCA. One hundred dollars, $100.00, to be given at this 'time,

balance to be reviewed later. Passed.

It was moved and seconded that $100.00 be donated to the AAU Swim
Meet at Glenbrook, August 14, 1971. Passed.

Roy lles reported on International Service budget.

Gene Lindquist reported on Blastoff committee and requested $750.00
for mailing. Approval to be held for final budget review.

« Secretary to report to next board meeting on what is owed to

Rotary Foundation.

arry J. Jenning
Club Secretary

1969-70 - $336.00
1970-71 - $452.00




